
Frequently Asked Questions 
Suspension of Year-Four IEPI Framework of Indicators Goal Setting 

 
Q: I’ve heard about the suspension of the Year-Four goals, and would like to 

learn more. Where can I go to find information on the suspension? 
A: Chancellor Oakley’s February 2018 letter, “Suspending Requirement and 

Process for Adopting Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative (IEPI) 
Goals Framework and Setting Year-Four IEPI College/District Goals,” is 
available on the Institutional Effectiveness Division page of the CCCCO 
website. Please click here to access the letter. 
 

Q: The Chancellor’s letter states the following: “As a result of this transition, the 
Chancellor’s Office will deem continued posting by districts and colleges of 
the Year-Three framework sufficient to comply with section 84754.6.” What 
does “continued posting” mean, exactly? 

A: “Continued posting” means that the goals framework and the college/district 
goals set in Year Three (which are already posted on the IEPI data portal and 
on college/district websites) meet the requirement outlined in statute. The 
colleges/districts do not need to set new goals for Year Four. 

 

http://extranet.cccco.edu/Portals/1/InstitutionalEffectiveness/framework-letter.pdf

